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Friday 10th March 2023 

Dear Parents / Carers 

 

Friends of Ashfield Dress as you please day in return for an Easter egg. 

 

On Friday 24th March we are holding a dress as you please day in return for an Easter egg.  

This can be a cream egg sized egg or larger.  We will use these for tombola prizes at the 

Friends of Ashfield Easter disco held on 30th March. 

 

Many thanks 

Friends of Ashfield 

ASHFIELD PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Weston Lane  

Otley 

LS21 2DF                                 Headteacher Mrs Elspeth Warren 

 

Telephone: 01943 463341        Fax:  01943 467374     

email:  info@ashfieldprimary.co.uk  

www.ashfieldprimary.co.uk 
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